TOWN OF BROOKLYN
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Planning and Zoning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday October 18, 2022,
at 6:30 p.m. via Zoom and in-person at the Clifford B. Green Memorial Center, 69 South Main
Street Brooklyn, CT on the following:

e To consider amending the Brooklyn Plan of Conservation and Development to include
the Brooklyn Housing Plan.

A copy of this proposal is available for review on the Town of Brooklyn website, Town Clerk’s
office and at the Land Use office. All interested parties may attend the meeting, be heard and
written correspondence received. Written correspondence may be submitted in advance of the
meeting to the Town Planner at j.roberson@brooklynct.org or at 69 South Main Street Brooklyn,
CT 06234.

*Please publish October 5 and October 12*




